VILLAGE OF ALBION
PLANNING BOARD MEETING
January 17, 2019
PRESENT:
Chris Buongiorne, Matthew Hand, Karen Conn.

CALLED TO ORDER:
Matthew opened the meeting at 5:00 PM. The Pledge of Allegiance followed.

ARCHITECTUAL STANDARDS

The Board reviewed the latest draft of the architectural standards.

Matthew will reach out to Gary Kent to see if he will attend the next meeting to discuss tree-related
areas of the standards. He will also request that the head of the DPW attend the next meeting for
discussion regarding trees along streets.

It was decided that the Planning Board members should work to collect photo examples as described
in the working draft to be reviewed at the next meeting. These can be taken from other municipalities’
existing graphic examples or photos taken of local buildings to demonstrate desired architectural
styles.

Planning Board members should also review the International Dark Sky website prior to the next
meeting in order to be better prepared to finalize wording regarding lighting codes.

NEXT MEETING: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 at 5:00 PM.

ADJOURN

A motion was made by Chris, seconded by Karen to adjourn the meeting at 5:41 PM.
Motion passed unanimously

Matthew Hand



